UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN-MADISON

p
\ // WISCONSIN

28 June 2016

Prof. Weiqiang Li
School of Earth Sciences and Engineering, Nanjing University
Nanjing, Jiangsu Province, China

Dear Dr. Li,

I am pleased to invite you to visit our lab at Department of Geoscience, University of Wisconsin
— Madison, as a visiting professor, to conduct collaborative research on potassium isotope
geochemistry. This invitation is for the period from September 15, 2016 to October 30, 2016.

During your last visit in August 2015, you have collected a set of very interesting K isotope data,
and the results are very exciting. I invite you to come back and perform K isotope analysis for a
wider range of geological samples. We have reserved approximately three weeks of instrument
time on our IsoProbe multi-collector ICP mass spectrometer, for your analytical plan. You will
be responsible for covering the expenses of traveling, lodging, and other living expenses during
the visit in United States with your own funding.

Sincerely,

A

Clark M. Johnson
Vilas Distinguished Professor

Department of Geoscience
Lewis G. Weeks Hall for Geological Sciences 1215 W. Dayton Street Madison, Wisconsin 53706-1692
(608) 262-8960 Fax: (608) 262-0693  E-mail: geodept@geology.wisc.edu  http://www.geology.wisc.edu
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